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14 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As our Year 1 trip to the Think Tank rapidly approaches us there are just a few things we 
would like to remind you of. 
 
All children should wear full school uniform, including smart school shoes on the day of the 
trip. They should also bring an appropriate coat as there is usually a short walk from the 
coach drop off point to the Think Tank. 
 
As the trip will last the length of the school day all children will need a packed lunch and 
drink. As part of the Government initiative for all children in Key Stage 1 to be provided with 
a free school meal, we are able to provide your child with basic packed lunch should you 
wish for us to do so. This will include a ham or cheese sandwich, crisps, fruit, biscuit and a 
drink. To enable the school kitchen to plan ahead, if you would like us to provide a packed 
lunch for your child on the day of the trip, please let us know by the end of the school day 
on Friday 15th October by email or telephone. 
 
Finally, please do not send your child to school on Friday if they are displaying any signs of 
illness. In the unlikely circumstance of your child developing any COVID symptoms whilst on 
the trip you may be contacted by school or the class teacher to collect your child from Think 
Tank Birmingham as part of our risk assessments. 
 
We hope your children are looking forward to our exciting day, of out of school learning, as 
much as we are. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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